
 

INTER-HOUSE FROG RACE COMPETITION – 14th July 2023 

Inspired scientific inquiry and research on frog behavior and habitat. 

Encourage team spirit among students through friendly competition. 

Students of Grade I & II – CBSE & CAIE  

NIL  

 

The Inter-House Frog Race Competition was conducted today at Backfield in our school, creating a fun-filled 

day for students of grades 1 and 2. The young participants thoroughly enjoyed the event and enthusiastically 

took part in the races. It was an open-house category event, allowing all students to participate and showcase 

their skills. The competition provided an inclusive opportunity for students to engage in a unique and enjoyable 

activity, fostering a sense of excitement and active participation among them. 


